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Pima County Ballots Slightly Delayed 
 
Pima County voters on the Active Early Voting List (AEVL) and those who have submitted a one-time ballot request 
prior to Tuesday, October 8 may receive their ballots a little later than usual. 
 
The delay is related to the address issue, which was discovered and publicly reported when the assembly of ballots 
began. The Recorder’s OƯice worked with the Elections Department to identify the aƯected addresses and voters. 
The Elections Department worked with Runbeck, the Phoenix based company which prints Pima County’s ballots, 
to ensure that all voters can vote in the races for which they are eligible. To guarantee 100% accuracy, printing was 
halted by Pima County which caused an unforeseen delay in the ballot packet assembly. We appreciate Runbeck’s 
commitment to getting our ballots to voters as soon as possible and the USPS for their quick work to process 
election mail upon receipt. 
 
Ballots are typically staggered over 2 days for large elections such as this one. Delivery of AEVL ballots for this 
General Election took a few extra days, but will deliver to the post oƯice in Tucson: 
 
10/9 Wednesday  59,575 ballot packets delivered 
10/10 Thursday  89,255 ballot packets delivered 
10/11 Friday   59,573 ballot packets delivered 
10/12 Saturday  89,232 ballot packets delivered 
10/13 Sunday   89,107 ballot packets delivered 
10/14 Monday  Approximately 89,000 ballot packets to be delivered 
 
Due to the Federal Holiday on Monday, October 14 the majority of ballots will begin to show up to Pima County 
mailboxes after Tuesday, October 15 and throughout the week in more rural parts of the county. 
 
No further delays are anticipated. 
 
Voters who do not wish to wait may still vote In-Person at an Early Voting Site. Three locations are currently open. 
Please note ballots issued in-person must be voted on site. It is recommended that voters shred any unused Mail 
Ballots.  
 
The deadline to request a Mail or Early Ballot is Friday, October 25. 
 
All Pima County registered voters are eligible to receive an Early Ballot and may request one via the online request 
form, phone or in-person.  
 
For more information about Early Voting options, identification requirements or other FAQ’s contact us 
recorder.pima.gov or call our oƯice (520) 724-4330. 
 
Election Day is Tuesday, November 5, 2024. 

 


